
 

 

 

 
Thursday 10 October 2024 

Romans Experience Day at Plumpton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that we have booked a Roman Experience Day on Friday 8th November 

2024 at Plumpton Primary.  

For this exciting workshop, Year 3 pupils from Iford & Kingston C of E School and Year 3/4 pupils from 

Hamsey School will travel to Plumpton to join together for this full-day experience. The pupils will have 

the opportunity to explore Roman artifacts, play Roman board games, take part in Roman army 

training and more! 

Cost and permission 

As a federation, we are very mindful of the impact that the continued cost-of-living crisis could be 

having on our families. As such, we asking for £6.00 per pupil for the Roman Experience workshop 

visit. Please ensure that you complete the permission and payment on Parent Pay.  

Transportation  

In order to help reduce the overall cost of this trip, we are not hiring a coach, but instead are asking 

parents to drop their child off at Plumpton Primary. Pupils may arrive at Plumpton between 9:00am 

and 9:10am and be picked up between 2:30pm and 2:40pm. This will help avoid congestion and 

confusion as it is outside of the Plumpton student’s drop off and pick up times.  

When dropping pupils off at Plumpton school, we ask that you please do not drive down the school 

approach, but rather drop your child off at the Southdowns roundabout. Mrs Shinebourne / Miss 

Gourlay will wait at the brown gates outside Plumpton school for your child, where they will be guided 

inside the building.  

Food and Clothing  

Pupils should come to Plumpton Primary in their normal school uniform, with a water bottle and 

packed lunch. Please do let the school know if your child requires a school packed lunch on this day.  

Please get in touch if you have any questions regarding this exciting Romans Experience Day.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Gourlay 

Year 3 Chestnut Class Teacher  
Skylark Federation 

 

https://plumptonrobins.wordpress.com/

